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Publication Month – April 2018 
 

    COUNCIL 9058 NEWSLETTER   

 

 
Grand Knight’s Report 

 

The Grand Knight was part of the 4th Degree Honor Guard at the Chrism Mass on the Tuesday before Easter.  

Every parish was represented by their Priest and 20 Fourth Degree Knights were present.  The Priests renewed 

their vows and the holy oils were blessed. 

 

The GK and Deputy GK will be attending the business meetings at the State Convention on April 27 – 29.  A 

presentation will be made to Dylan Denton for winning the Free Throw Contest.  The Grand Knight will attend 

the banquet with Dylan and his parents. 

 

The Grand Knight reviewed the RSVP (Refund Support Vocations Program) with the Council.  This is the 

primary program through which councils, assemblies and circles provide financial and moral support to men 

and women preparing for the priesthood or religious life.  This involves not only financial support but also 

correspondence, visits, and invitations. Brother Tom Bounakes will lead this effort. 

 

The GK reported that the Trustees are forming the Slate of Officers and the elections will be held in June.   

 

The Grand Knight presented the Knight of the Month Award to Brother Tom Di Benedetto for all of his help to 

the Council and specifically for his work at the St. Patrick’s Day Dinner in March. 

 

The Grand Knight also presented the Knight of the Month award from last month to Brother Joe Passanise as 

Joe was unable to attend the meeting last month. 

 

The GK also passed along special recognition to Brother Bill Leary who is moving to North Carolina and will 

be transferring to a new council.  Bill has been a member of our Council for 11 years and we will keep him in 

our prayers as he relocates. 

 

The Grand Knight thanked Brothers Chris Kowalski, John Faro, and Lance Ribiero for their help at the Cantata 

on Palm Sunday. 

 

The GK informed the Council that Brother Mike Korpak has undergone surgery and is recovering back at home.  

We need to keep Mike in our prayers. 
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Business Meeting Minutes 
 

The council’s last business meeting was held on April 2nd.   Minutes from the meeting can be found on our 

Council Website in the Members Only section.  A link to the member section can be found here.  

 
 

 
Knight’s Corner and Upcoming Events   

 

Congratulations to Tom Di Benedetto 

Knight of the Month 

 

Congratulations to Bill Leary and family 

Family of the Month 
 

The council’s next dinner is the always popular “Greek Dinner” this coming Saturday, April 14th! We still need 

a few brothers to help out for this sure to be jam-packed dinner.  Please call Nick S if you can help (603) 231-

0622.  Please try to be there for 2:30pm. 

 

Reminder next month’s dinner is the “Chicken BBQ” on May 12th. 

 

Upcoming degree exemplifications: 

 

- April 14th – 2nd and 3rd degree exemplifications in Belmont 

- April 14th – 2nd and 3rd degree exemplification in Tilton 

- June 16th – 4th degree exemplification in Londonderry 

 

As reminder, the schedule of all Degree Exemplifications can be found on our Council Website.  A link to the 

Degree Schedule can be found here. 

 

Welcome Packets have been created for new members.  These include a letter from the Grand Knight, a degree 

exemplification guide, a volunteering guide, information on the monthly dinners, a Rosary guide, a Monthly 

Business Meeting guide, and a Council Website guide.  The Council by-laws can also be added. 

In addition, several photo galleries have been added including scans of documents and photos of events from 

when the council first began over 30 years ago.  Check these all out and more at the council website 

www.hampsteadknights.org 

Our next business meeting is Monday, May 7th.  Rosary will be said at 7:00 followed by the meeting at 7:30. 
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2018 Monthly Dinner Schedule 

 
 

Date Dinner 

January 13, 2018 Italian  

February 10, 2018 Roast Pork 

March 10, 2018 St. Patty’s 

April 14, 2018 Greek 

May 12, 2018 Chicken BBQ 

June 9, 2018 Italian 

July 14, 2018 Summer Feast 

August 11, 2018 Steak BBQ 

September 8, 2018 Polish 

October 13, 2018 German Oktoberfest 

November 10, 2018 Roast Chicken 

December 8, 2018 Italian Feast 

  

Donation:  ADULTS $7.00  CHILDREN $3.00 

Take Out Available after 5pm 

 

 
Prayers for Brother Knights and Others 

 

Mike Korpak 

Nick Maselli’s wife, Elaine 

Ziggy Zybert 

Bob Chabot’s wife, Eileen 

Jim Passanisi’s mother, Carmela Passanisi 

Tom Fahey’s friend’s daughter, Victoria Wing is now off the respirator and recovering.  Prayers at work! 
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JOHN CUSSEN announced the next Blood Drive is scheduled for Friday June 8th from 1:00 – 6:00pm. John 

will need help; please call if can work a 2-3 hour shift  (603) 329-5207 

 

1:00 - 3:00pm  3:00 - 5:00pm 

2:00 - 4:00pm  4:00 - 6:00pm 

5:00pm to closing (usually about 7:00pm) 
 

 

 
 

All information related to our council such as meeting schedules, phone numbers, upcoming events, interesting 

articles and videos, etc., can be found on our council website by clicking here: www.hampsteadknights.org 

Check it out, you are guaranteed to find everything you need and MORE!!! 

 

This newsletter is for all Brother Knights so feel free to use it if you have anything for sale or you want some 

work done or are looking for a tradesman - maybe one of our Brother Knights could use the extra work.  It’s a 

good tool for some free advertising or if you have a prayer request.  Just send any information on birthdays, 

anniversaries, or anything you would like to put in the newsletter to Nick S. Good Jokes & Recipes are always 

welcome.  Email Dan Beaule at dbeaule1@gmail.com or John Keisling at jfkeisling@gmail.com.  

                                                   
PUZZLES BY THE SOCIAL MEDIA COMMITTEE 

 
 

Which word goes best before vest, beans and quartet? 

- Baked 

- Lead 

- String 

- Pimento 
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What is the world’s deepest ocean?  

- Atlantic 

- Pacific 

- Indian 

- Arctic 

 

When was the oldest film ever made? 

- 1924 

- 1901 

- 1869 

- 1888 

 

 

 
On The Lighter Side 

 

One day at the end of class, little Johnny's teacher asks the class to go home and think of a story to be concluded 

with the moral of that story. The following day the teacher asks for the first volunteer to tell their story. 

 

Little Suzy raises her hand. "My dad owns a farm and every Sunday we load the chicken eggs on the truck and 

drive into town to sell them at the market. Well, one Sunday we hit a big bump and all the eggs flew out of the 

basket and onto the road." 

 

When the teacher asked for the moral of the story, Suzy replied, "Don't keep all your eggs in one basket." 

 

Little Lucy went next. "My dad owns a farm too. Every weekend we take the chicken eggs and put them in the 

incubator. Last weekend only eight of the 12 eggs hatched." 

 

Again, the teacher asked for the moral of the story. 

 

Lucy replied, "Don't count your chickens before they hatch." 

 

Next up was little Johnny. "My uncle Ted fought in the Vietnam war, and his plane was shot down over enemy 

territory. He jumped out before it crashed but could only take a case of beer, a machine gun and a machete. On 

the way down, he drank the case of beer. Then he landed right in the middle of 100 Vietnamese soldiers. He 

shot 70 with his machine gun, but then he ran out of bullets! So he pulled out his machete and killed 20 more. 

Then the blade on his machete broke, so he killed the last ten with his bare hands." 

 

The teacher looked a little shocked. After clearing her throat, she asked what possible moral there could be to 

this story. 

 

"Well," Johnny replied, "Don't f**k with Uncle Ted when he's been drinking." 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Council Officers Phone Directory 

2017 – 2018 
Title Name Phone # 

Grand Knight Tom Fahey (630) 605-3631 

Deputy Grand Knight Dan Beaule (603) 394-5701 

Chancellor John Faro (603) 382-5701 

Recorder John Cuneo (603) 432-6607 

Financial Secretary Nick Maselli (603) 382-5219 

Treasurer John Cussen (603) 329-5207 

Advocate Chris Kowalski (978) 201-1924 

Warden Jim Passanisi (603) 490-5633 

Inside Guard Chris Cronin (603) 329-0285 

Outside Guard Gene Morin (603) 974-1193 

Trustee 1 Year Chuck Mack (603) 329-6544 

Trustee 2 Year Carl Orio (603) 234-8393 

Trustee 3 Year Tom Battaglia (603) 329-6338 

Lecturer Joe Passanise (603) 489-2065 

District Deputy Richard Collopy (603) 898-7020 

Insurance Agent Miguel Peschiera (603) 867-3668 

 

Trivia Answers 
 

String 

Pacific 

1888 

 

 

Council Classifieds 

Recommended services and vendors 
 

Spring Clean Up Special, lawn maintenance & repair, mulching, cellar & garage clean outs, dump day help, 

seeding & planting, gardens.  Call Doug Robbins (603) 339-8697 

 

Farris Auto Service – (603) 329-4567 

State inspections special - $25 for Knights 

 

Adam White snowplowing – (603) 235-3120 

Very reliable and reasonable rates.  10% off for Knights 

 

Our own Gene Morin – (978) 360-4796 

Additions, roofs, decks and siding 

 



O’Brian’s Carpet Cleaning – (978) 372-1119 

Great job, only $99 for the whole house 

 

Paul Power Inside House Painting – (603) 608-8684 

Odd jobs inside and out, decks, very affordable prices 

 

Advance Stump Services and Tree Work – (603) 382-6292 

Newton, NH 

 

Wood Merchant – (603) 974-0775 

Dry and green cord wood, great rates and free delivery for Knights 

 

Mattress by Appointment (978) 729-6687 

Wholesale Mattresses 50%--80% off of retail, ask for Ron 91 Plaistow RD  Route 125 Plaistow 

 

JUST in CASE Med Alert for any person that needs 24/7 Health and Emergency Monitoring Anyone can 

receive this $24.95 a month discount call (866) 859-4379 mention Knights 9058 


